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           29th September 2021 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Years 12 Rewards Day Friday 22nd October 2021 
 
The Year 12 Rewards days activities have been rearranged to take place on Friday 22nd October.   
 
The trip was organised as part of our ‘Rewards & Behaviour’ policy, and to mark what has been a difficult 
16 months for our students. As this is a Rewards Trip any student whose behaviour is deemed 
unacceptable in College may be removed from the trip. 
 
As with all trips, these will only be able to take place if there are sufficient numbers and the full costs are 
met by parents/carers.  Financial support will be offered to students who are in receipt of free school meals.  
You should contact Mrs L Roberts in the finance office for further details. 
 
The following activities are available 
 

1. Alton Towers, including transport £27 – Students will require a packed lunch or money to buy lunch 
in the park. Students in receipt of FSM will be provided with a packed lunch. Parents/carers are 
asked to note that as the coaches will not return to college until 5.30pm, arrangements will need to 
be made to pick up those students who usually travel on the College bus. 
 

2. The Trafford Centre, transport only £8 – Students will have the opportunity to shop, visit the cinema, 
indoor golf or bowling and eat in the food court. All entrance fees/cost of food to be paid by students 
on the day depending on their personal choice of activities. Students in receipt of FSM will be 
provided with a packed lunch. Students will return to College in time for the end of day buses. 
 

Parents/Carers are kindly asked complete the Consent form here indicating their child’s choice of activity. 
Payments should be made on ‘Parent Pay’ by Thursday 7th October 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Deputy Principal 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=zrO6cvNvOEq7hbRs0eZqaRO2r_4PUUlNl_JlRzJd5ChUMjBVM0FPUUVHV1NHME9EQ05MRlFJQkQzUi4u

